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Contributors: 
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Policies affected/related: CSP Policy, CSP Budgeting Policy, Activity 

Development Board Policy 
Policies superseded: - 

1. Background: 

1.1. At the last meeting of the Trustee Board it was agreed to consult clubs 
on language for a ‘budgeting mission statement’ 

1.1.1.  It was felt that this might help to guide policy and discussion in the 
future towards more focussed, fair and consistent budgeting 
decisions 

1.2.  We now have discussed this at CSPB and they have voted to accept 
our proposed language which we now present to board for 
discussion/decision.  
 

2. CSP Budgeting Mission Statement: 

2.1. “Extra curricular activities are a fundamental part of the student 
experience. We fund our student Clubs, Societies and Projects with 
the aim of providing and enhancing the opportunity for all of our 
students to engage in activities of interest to them. Participation is our 
primary goal and, as such, funding should be used to significantly 
enhance the experience of the largest number of students possible. 
Alongside this goal we seek always to; support the mental and 
physical well-being of our membership, build and develop our student 
community, assist our members in achieving their potential and 
provide a platform for students to express themselves. We hope that 
this will allow all students to both enjoy and get the most out of their 
time here.” 

3. Resolve 

3.1. To accept the proposed mission statement as the guiding motive for 
the CSP Budgeting Process 


